
 

 

 

  

 

Theft from Barville Farm, Barville Road, Waldershare 
  

 

Kent Police is appealing for witnesses to a report of person/s stealing bridal equipment, 
from Barville Farm, Barville Road, Waldershare, within 24 hours of 10th March 2025. 
Anyone with CCTV or any other information that could assist enquiries is asked to 
contact Kent Police via this appeal link, or on our website, quoting KP-20250310-1094 

  
 

 

Message Sent By 
Mark Ball 
(Kent Police, PCSO, Dover Child Centred Policing Team) 

 

 


